
 
 

Legislative Council 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

15 August 2013 
 

INQUIRY INTO NEW RURAL SPEED LIMITS IN TASMANIA  
 

The Legislative Council Inquiry into the proposed new 

rural speed limits in Tasmania will continue hearings 

next week in Hobart on Monday  19 and Tuesday 20 

August 2013.  

 

Further information about the Inquiry including the 

Terms of Reference and transcripts of hearings are 

available at:  

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/rrspeed.

htm 
 

ends 

 
 

MEDIA NOTE: Details of witnesses appearing at the hearings are 

attached. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION: Greg Hall MLC on 0418 132 997 
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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY  

INTO  

RURAL SPEED LIMITS IN TASMANIA 
 

 

Public Hearing on Monday 19 August 2013 

 

Committee Room 1, Parliament House Hobart 
 

 

1.30pm Department of Infrastructure, Energy and 
Resources – Mr Bob Rutherford, Deputy 
Secretary 

  
 
3.00pm Mr Barry McDonald – McDonald Collision 

Analysis and Reconstruction 
 
  

 

 

Public Hearing on Tuesday 20 August 2013 

 

Committee Room 1, Parliament House Hobart 
 

 

9.00am Mr Barry Oliver (via teleconference) 
 


